
  
LDEQ to host webinar: Louisiana's Approach to the TMDL Program 

BATON ROUGE – The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality’s (LDEQ) Enviroschool will hold a live 
webinar discussing Louisiana’s Approach to the Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) Program.  

This session will provide information about strategic approaches to stream restoration and protection, 
including changes to Louisiana’s TMDL Program.  A TMDL is a pollution budget for a specific waterbody. It is 
the maximum amount of a pollutants that can be released into a waterbody without causing the waterbody to 
become impaired and/or to violate state water quality standards. TMDLs and associated activities effectively 
implemented should lead to improvements in water quality. 

When:   Thursday, Dec. 12 10A.M.-11A.M. 

Online:  Live Webinar Only  

Please register by emailing Enviroschool@la.gov with the following information: Name; Organization; Email 
Address; and Phone Number. 

The Enviroschool program at LDEQ is the environmental education outreach arm of the agency and provides 
training for communities, businesses and other organizations on a number of regulatory topics. The goal of 
this program is for the attendees to become informed about the environmental regulatory process and to 
maintain and improve environmental compliance. 

These workshops are free and open to the public. If you are interested, please feel free to register for any of our 
workshops.      
 

For more information, go to http://deq.louisiana.gov/page/enviroschool or email Enviroschool at 
Enviroschool@ la.gov. 
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